
                                                                 
         

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
DATE:  FEBRUARY 15, 2022 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: JAMIE LAI, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR / CITY ENGINEER 
 DAVID BRANTLEY, COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 
 PREPARED BY:  NATE FARNSWORTH, PLANNING MANAGER 
    TONY WANG, TRAFFIC ENGINEERING MANAGER 
 
SUBJECT: CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING FOR A GENERAL PLAN AMENDMENT 

TO UPDATE AND AMEND THE CIRCULATION ELEMENT AND TO 
APPROVE AN ADDENDUM TO THE 2016 CERTIFIED ENVIRONMENTAL 
IMPACT REPORT FOR THE GENERAL PLAN 

 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
  
It is recommended that the City Council continue the public hearing to the March 1, 2022, 
Council meeting for a Resolution approving an Addendum to the 2016 Certified 
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the General Plan and approve an amendment to the 
Circulation Element to modify the Circulation Element Map to reclassify a portion of Savi 
Ranch Parkway from Yorba Linda Boulevard to Old Canal Road.  
 
BACKGROUND  
 

In accordance with notice requirements, this public hearing was scheduled and published 
accordingly in the North Orange County – News/Yorba Linda Star on February 3, 2022. 
Action items for this report are ongoing, therefore staff recommends that the public hearing 
be continued to the March 1, 2022, Council meeting.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no direct fiscal impact.  
 
ALTERNATIVES 
 
The City Council can direct staff to propose an alternate future Council date for continued 
public hearing.  
 
ATTACHMENTS 

 
None 


	Verdatum

